
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Farmers and ranchers are still scrambling to comply with the states paid sick leave law, minimum wage 
increases, retirement savings requirement, and the new and complex equal pay law.  Now is NOT the 
time to pass an aggressive family and medical leave requirement that would further burden Oregon 
producers.   
Please vote NO on HB 3031.  Its a cost that many farmers will be unable to afford.   
 
Please be more supportive to small business in Oregon including small farms.  They are the ones who 
employee other Oregonians, they are the ones who make the economy good and strong, which is what 
most voters what primarily, good jobs, good economy.   
Why are you all targeting business so harsh in this state, it will drive them out to other business friendly 
states? 
Respectfully, 
Diana Woodward 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Diana Woodward 
258 Rathbun Rd 
Sutherlin, OR 97479 
Diana17@believer.com 
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